Report: U.S. not ready for swine flu's possible
comeback

ANA SmartBrief | 07/31/2009

The federal government is not prepared for a possible resurgence of the swine flu in the fall, according to a report from the Government
Accountability Office. The report cited problems with how agencies will coordinate with each other, as well as ensuring the protection of federal
workers and the availability of medical supplies. HHS Deputy Secretary William Coor said that "given the speed at which the virus has spread
we felt our work and coordination has been outstanding." Kansas City Star (Mo.), The (07/29)
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